
Primary 5/4 Class Newsletter  

 

       Diary Dates for Primary 5/4: 

       Monday 7th September 

       Ocarina in the classroom begins (musical 

       instruction) 

 

       Monday 14th September 

       Blackburn House Knot Garden entries due 

 

Monday 21st & Tuesday 22nd September 

       September Break 

 

       Thursday 1st October 

       Parent consultations 

 

       Wednesday 2nd December 

       Christmas fair 

 

       Week beginning 14th December 

       Christmas parties 

 

       Friday 18th December 

       Christmas Holidays 

            

P5/4's Weekly Timetable 

P.E. with Mr Richards or Mrs Logan will be on 

Monday's and Tuesday's. Gym Kits will be required.  

Please ensure your child has indoor shoes to wear in 

class. 

Homework 

Spelling and some topic work will be handed out every 

Monday and due in every Thursday. 

Reading: Will be handed out every Monday (due in 

each Wednesday) and every Wednesday (due in each 

Monday). 

Update 
Welcome to Primary 5/4's first newsletter in 

what promises to be an exciting year! We have 

been settling into life in our new class and have 

been getting to know each other well. Mr 

Richards has also done his best to remember all 

of our names! 

We have decided on how we want our Class 

Charter to look after we came up with over 40 

of our own ideas in class! We will now start 

work on this and our display will be ready very 

soon.  We fully understand our rights and how 

adults can help us both at school and at home. 

Since our return after the holidays we have had 

fun making masks and also learning about 

symmetry to help us with a competition to 

design a knot garden for Blackburn House.  We 

have also been busy with spelling tests and 

maths tests to see which areas of the 

curriculum we need to work on so that we can 

become successful learners, confident 

individuals, effective contributors and 

responsible citizens! 

Remember, you can access information about 

the school and keep up to date with the goings-

on in Primary 5/4 by checking out our school 

blog at: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfiel

d.ps 

 

Thanks for your continuing support! 

 
If you wish to talk to Mr Richards at any point throughout the year, please 

feel free to ask for an appointment at the office. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfield.ps
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfield.ps

